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Good afternoon, 

Spelling Focus:​ Please continue to go on Spellodrome and practise 

all the words we have been learning so far this year!  

4W: Unit 8 - Words with the ‘s’ sound spelt ‘sc’ 

4S: Unit 10 - Words ending in zhun spelt -sion 

               4M: Unit 9 - Words ending in zhun spelt -sion 

Times Tables Rockstars 

As the Multiplication check is looming, the children will need to be going on 

Times tables Rockstars instead of Mathletics. We are having a big push on 

times tables over the next few months. The expectation is that they can 

answer multiplication questions in 6 seconds or under up to 12 x 12. The 

minimum coins a week is 1000. We will be putting together an information 

booklet soon with ideas how you can aid your child with their recall and how we 

teach times tables within school.  

 

Optional Homework 

This term, we are learning about the Ancient Egyptians and the children are 

really enthused about their new topic. Over the next few weeks, we would like 

as many children as possible to research their favourite Egyptian God and to 

present information about them in a format of their choice. 

 

Notes for your diary 

Tuesday 17th March - ​Author (Ross Mackenzie) visiting Year 3, 4 5 and 6.  

Wednesday 25th March and Tuesday 31st March -​ Parents’ Evening. More 

information to follow - ​PLEASE NOTE THIS HAS NOW BEEN CANCELLED. 

Tuesday 31st March ​- ​Year 4 Egyptian Day. See separate letter for more 

information. 

 

 

 

Have a lovely weekend, 

 

Miss Wells, Miss Shaw and Mrs Sealey 
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